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October 4, 2020 

Dear Parent(s) & Guardians: 

I hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy during these challenging times. 

You may have heard about or seen media reports about the recent Michigan Supreme Court 
decision regarding Gov. Gretchen Whitmer’s authority under the Emergency Act.   

That decision does not take effect for 21 days ​. All safety protocols as detailed in our 
Preparedness Plan remain in effect including mask wearing, social distancing, etc. Please review 
our plan at our web site. ​https://www.calschools.org/departments/office-the-

superintendent/ 
In the weeks ahead, we will be working with our leadership, public health and legal team to sort 
through what, if anything this could mean for Caledonia Schools.  

Meanwhile, all safety and public health protocols including mask wearing and social 
distancing remain in place until further notice. ​ 

Thank you for your continued patience as we work our way through this pandemic – together. 

Sincerely, 

CCS Administrative Team 
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